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this book is good! i like the new characters and the old characters
have a lot of development. the storyline was interesting and the story
was really funny. the book is in the ranger's apprentice series, by john
flanagan. i have read all the books and i really recommend this series.

will treaty is the ranger's apprentice, and he is tasked with the
mission of rescuing the prince of gallica. the king thinks this is a

foolish mission because the barons of gallica are loyal, but will knows
that they are not and will be overthrown if they lose the prince. he is

accompanied on his mission by his friend and fellow apprentice,
maddie, and they must make their way to gallica. along the way they
get into trouble and even turn a few rebels against each other. there
is a lot of action, humor and adventure. this was a fun book! i really
liked it. i was glad that it was a series that ended on a good note. i

have read all the books so far and have enjoyed the books so far. it is
interesting to see what happens next in the series. i would

recommend this book to any reader. i really enjoyed this book. it is
the next book in the ranger's apprentice series by john flanagan. the
book starts with will being sent on a mission to rescue the prince of

gallica. will is accompanied on his mission by maddie, and they must
make their way to gallica. along the way they get into trouble and
even turn a few rebels against each other. there is a lot of action,
humor and adventure. the fourth book in the ranger's apprentice
series is a very good book. will is sent on a mission to rescue the

prince of gallica. he is accompanied by maddie and they make their
way to gallica. along the way they get into trouble and even turn a
few rebels against each other. there is a lot of action, humor and

adventure.
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Hive mind of ants A fairly short entry, this book teaches the reader
the importance of one thing: communication. A small group of ants

decide to explore a new nest, and along for the trip is a smaller group
of ants called scouts. Not only are scouts useful for finding food, they
are also important in communicating with their nest, and adjusting to
each other. All ants use the hive mind of the entire hive; scouts are

likely the first group in the hive to learn to communicate. Ants
communicate in many ways, from sharing the location of food to

correcting a misstep that isn’t really a mistake. When battle is lost, or
a mission failed, the book shows its cleverness with its combination of

humor, chases, villains, and loss. An old comic joins the fray as a
recurring character, and new adventures also provide a visual image
of the books countless paltry foes. The losses of the characters are
quite real, the enemies are often petty -- a man with a hook gets a
hold of the Rangers sword, for example -- and the heroes often win

because its a meaningless battle. It is a very short read, but it
manages to show the reader even the smallest of details (including a
page of illustrations and tables, which are useful for some inter-series

comparisons). Well find an independent option if you dont have a
library card. These are simply the best books that exist, and youll be
too busy reading them to fear that other people are reading them (or
even looking at them) too! There is also no point in not reading Harry
Potter -- go ahead and read the entire series in our book fair. Time,
patience, and a big hunger are your best weapons in an adventure

read. 5ec8ef588b
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